
April – June 2018 
Dear brothers and sisters, 
In this letter you can read about happenings in past period and also about prayer need for period in 
front of us. 
 
April 

- Pastor Slavko spoke at Langham Vision Weekend in US and he participated at Pastoral forum 
in Croatia. 

 
Langham weekend 

 
- Few sisters from our church participated at regional woman’s conference „Daughters of the 

King“ in Slovenia. 
May 

- Beside our regular weekly activities we again started with street evangelism. 

 
Sunday service 

 
- We helped EUS (IFES) to organize evangelistic events for students “Mission Week”. 

 
IFES – Mission Week 

 
 



- Slavko spoke at evangelistic events in Maribor, Slovenia. 
 

 
Event in Slovenia 

 
- We held another evangelistic event for ladies “Circle of Woman”. 

 
- Team from our sister church in England visited us. Beside visiting people from our 

humanitarian project we organized evangelistic event for them in church. 
 

 

 
Fellowship after the evangelistic event 

 
 

June 
 

- Slavko spoke at evangelistic events in Nottingham, UK 
 

 
Event in Nottingham 

 
 



- Few of us from our church participated in regional man’s conference “My Brother’s Keeper” 
in Macedonia. 
 

 
„My Brother’s Keeper“ 

 
- At the end of the month we organized visit of church from Oregon to most of Evangelical 

churches in Bosnia & Herzegovina. 
 

Prayer needs 
 
July 

- Denominational camps at Boračko Lake, we will have participants from our church at prayer, 
childrens and teen camp – pray for the camps. 

- Baptism, pray for two candidates, Tea and Dejan. 
- “Circle of Woman” – pray for good attendance and openness for the Gospel. 

August 
- Slavko will speak at the youth camp in Vrdnik, Srbija – pray for camp and participants.  
- Camp of our local church at mountain Jahorina. 
- Slavko will teach on Evangelism in Bible School.  

September  
- Slavko will speak at Langham preachers seminar in Croatia and also at evangelistic events in 

Switzerland.  
- Restart of Bible study groups after the summer break.  
-  

Thank you for your prayers. Let us know how we can be praying for you. 
Brothers and sisters of the 
Evangelical Church „Koševsko brdo“, Sarajevo 
Pastor Slavko Hadžić 
eckbsa@gmail.com  

 

 


